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23rd February 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Welcome Back 
 
Welcome back to school following the half term break.  We hope that you feel rested and ready 
for the remainder of the Spring Term. 
 
As you will have heard on the Government announcement yesterday, schools will reopen to all 
pupils on Monday 8th March.  Windmill Hill will open on this day as expected and all previous 
rules will apply.  Children should enter and exit school through their previously allocated door.  
Can I take this opportunity to remind you that we have an Inset day on Monday 15th March and 
school will close for the Easter holidays on Thursday 1st April at 1.30pm. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We are all looking forward to seeing you all back in school in two weeks! 
 
Thank you, as always for all your support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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